To: Residents of the City of Carrington
From: Strata Corporation

Re: NDDOT PCC MAJOR REHABILITATION
US 52, JCT US 281/200 TO 7TH ST. S, CARRINGTON
PROJECT # NH-3-052(049)222 (PCN-21918)

Dear Residents,

During the first week of June, 2019, Strata Corporation will begin construction on the
above referenced ND Department of Transportation road project. The work consists of

“asphalt milling, remove and replace sidewalk, curb & gutter in certain areas, PCC paving
and miscellaneous work.

Strata Corporation will be doing road constructlon on. US 52; public access will be
limited to two-lane head to head traffic and a detour route. Sidewalks in the construction
zone will be limited to certain marked pedestrian crossmgs throughout the duration of the
project. There will be 3 construction phases requiring multiple traffic control layouts
including road closures and detours. . Roadway and sidewalks under construction will be
barricaded and traffic control routes will be clearly marked for use. Residents using this
route should expect traffic delays and are encouraged to use alternate routes. The speed
Timit will be enforced in the entire construction zone and detour route.

Safety of the City of Carrington residents, the traveling public, and our workers is of our
utmost and primary concern. - Also, please inform children in the neighborhood to stay
clear of all construction areas and construction equipment. .

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience with the project. Please
contact us with your questions or concerns at 701- 775-4205.

Sincerely,
STRATA CORPORATION
Kyle Sather

Project Manager
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